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April 8, 2010

CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

Wall Street’s speculative trading in oil not only hurts the economy, but
hurts every American who pays excessive prices at the pump, for groceries,
home heating oil and everything related to transportation. Just when we
are getting back on our feet, we see a runup in oil prices which are not
due to demand and inventories. It’s time these loopholes were closed so
that middle America can begin to recover from the theivery by these
hoodlums!

Sincerely,

sherry andresen


